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H & R WATERWORKS, INC.
Mail: PO Box 542 East Olympia, WA 98540
Offices: 3242 Capitol Blvd, Suite B Tumwater, WA 98501
Phone: 360-357-3277 Fax: 360-357-3758

April 24, 2006

Carole J Washburn
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn,

We would like to request a 30 day extension until the end of May 2006 to file our
Annual Water Report for the year 2005.

We have not received the necessary information from our Auditors at this time to
timely file the report as of May 1, 2006. The delay on their part is being caused
by the necessity to consolidate certain schedules as a result of the merger of six
other Water Companies into H & R Waterworks, Inc. as of January 1, 2005.

We will pay the Regulatory Fee as required by May 1, 2006.

Thank you for considering this extension request.

Sincerely,

@,,4 D W tt.,

Robert D Mattler
Controller



